
Pay for all of your Scout’s activities 
with the popcorn sale!

The Buckeye Council Popcorn Sale is the best way for your Scout to pay for all of their 
Scouting experiences with one fundraiser! Your Scout has the opportunity to not only 
earn great prizes, but can earn money to help pay their way through Scouting this 
year. 70% of all popcorn sales will stay here to help grow local Scouting. 

Your child’s participation in selling popcorn can enhance their Scouting experience by: 
• Providing their unit more money to spend on activities and programs 
• Reducing out of pocket expenses for parents 
• Develop Self Confidence while they learn goal setting, 

communication skills, money management and 
decision making 

Enclosed is a copy of the Popcorn Order 
Form. The sale is already happening, so 
talk with your leader today about how 
to get started selling! If you have any 
questions regarding the Popcorn Sale, 
please contact your leadership or you 
may contact the Buckeye Council at 
buckeye.council@scouting.org. 

Learn More at 

LEADScouting.org/popcorn
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